
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

The Enrollment/Census Department’s front 
office will be undergoing minor construction 

beginning Friday, July 12, 2019 –Monday, July 
22, 2019  

 
Enrollment Services During Construction 

 
Friday July 12, 2019 

 Department will be closed for all member 
services 

 
Monday, July 15, 2019 - Monday, July 22, 2019 
Services will be provided in the Department’s  

back office. Please sign in with Governance 
 Center Security 

 
Monday, July 22, 2019 

No Tribal ID’s will be processed on this date 
 

Tuesday, July 23, 2019 
The front office will re-open for member services 
 

Please call (520) 562-9790 if you have any 
questions 

 
Thank you 

 


